

LANGSHOTT PRIMARY SCHOOL Smallfield Road, Horley Surrey, RH6 9AU Telephone: 01293 776341

Facsimile: 01293 821540

Email; info@langshott.surrey.sch.uk www.langshott-surrey.co.uk

Headteacher Mrs SL Mackintosh BEd(hons) NPQH

12 November 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

RE: Christmas Making Afternoon – Thursday 6th December 2018



During the week beginning 3rd December, the children will be honing their maths, business, entrepreneurial and creative skills by designing and making Christmas items. Each class will be given a budget and must use this to make a Christmas product to sell to you with a view to making a small profit. Any profits will go into the school's resources budget to help to pay for additional learning resources for your children.

As Christmas is a time for family to come together, we would like to invite parents in to school to assist your child in the making of the item on **Thursday 6th December from 1.30 – 3.00pm**. If you have children in different classes, you will be able spend some time in each. Unfortunately, due to space constraints, we cannot accommodate younger siblings during the afternoon.

On that afternoon, the children hope to sell their completed item to you so that you can take it away, so please bring some money with you. We will also hope to have some refreshments on sale too. During that week, the class will decide how much they will be charging for the item, as we want them to be involved in the business side of purchasing and sales, thus, we will send you a Marvellous Me message the day before the sale informing you how much they will be charging you for their item. If you cannot come to the afternoon but will want to purchase your child's piece, please send the money into school in an envelope with your child and we can ensure you do not miss out.

We do hope you will join us on Thursday 6th December.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Mackintosh Headteacher